
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Wolfe, Jay <JayWolfe@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/10/2017 11:49:16 AM
Subject: RE: Corporate Income Tax Reduction

Thanks, Jay.
 
From: Wolfe, Jay 

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 11:47 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Cc: Glaccum, David

Subject: FW: Corporate Income Tax Reduction
 
 
RFA just got back to me with the information Seanna requested about the corporate income tax. After full phase in 
the full cut in FY 27-28 would be $1,065,773,500.
 
Jay
 
From: Martin, Robert 

Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2017 11:41 AM

To: Wolfe, Jay

Cc: Cooper, Debbie

Subject: Corporate Income Tax Reduction
 
Hi Jay,
 
Attached is the information you requested. If you have any questions, I will be happy to answer them.
 
Sincerely,
 
Robert W. Martin, M.A.
Economist and Executive Manager
S.C. Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office
Board of Economic Advisors
Rembert C. Dennis Building
1000 Assembly Street, Suite 402
Columbia, SC 29201
(Voice) 803-734-4637
(Fax) 803-734-4719
robert.martin@rfa.sc.gov
www.rfa.sc.gov
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